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Brian Schultz

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 1:23 PM
To: Greg Fogleman
Cc: Cayce Hinton; Sakina Deas; Cindy Muir
Subject: RE: Docket 20190135-TP and OPC

Hi Greg, 
 
Per your request, OPC/Kelly has been added to 20190135 as an interested person. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Greg Fogleman  
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 11:31 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Cayce Hinton; Sakina Deas; Cindy Muir 
Subject: Docket 20190135-TP and OPC 
 

Hi Dorothy, 
 
I just talked with J.R. Kelly with the Office of Public Counsel and he has asked to be added to Docket 
20190135-TP as an interested party person.  His email address is Kelly.JR@leg.state.fl.us.  Please let me know 
if you need any additional information. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Greg Fogleman 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6574 
 




